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HISTORY @ WELLESBOURNE 
 

The aim of history teaching here at Wellesbourne Primary School is to stimu-
late the children’s interest and understanding about the life of people who 
lived in the past, in Britain and in the wider world.  
 
We teach children about: historical change; the diversity of societies; the re-
lationships between different groups and chronology. Through this, they de-
velop a sense of identity and a cultural understanding based on their histori-
cal heritage. 
 

They learn to value their own and other people’s cultures in modern multicultural Britain 
and, by considering how people lived in the past, they are better able to make their own 
life choices today.  
 
In our school, History makes a significant contribution to citizenship education by teach-
ing about how Britain developed as a democratic society.  
 
We teach children to understand how events in the past have influenced our lives today; 
we also teach them to investigate these past events and, by so doing, to develop the 
skills of chronological understanding, historical enquiry, analysis, interpretation and prob-
lem-solving. 
 
Basically, we all have fun doing history (that's the aim) and participate in enquiries, 
ask and answer questions, use sources, gain a better understanding of chronology 
and develop historical knowledge and interpretation.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

SUPERSTARS 
Y1 Freya and Filip             Y5 Kaden and Thakshya 
Y2 Aayon and Franklin     Y6 Amelia and Whitney 
Y3 Bella                               REC   
Y4 Madison and Mayel 
 

 
Fastest Rock Speed—Olivia (Y5) 0.92 seconds 
Highest Earner—Ruby Mae (Y3)  5,500 coins 
Most Improved—Oliver (Y6) improved average by 2.35 sec-
onds 
Star of the Week—Oliver (Y6) 1,409 correct answers 
 

 
Most Correct Answers—Dimitar (REC) 572 
Most Coins Earned—Dimitar (REC) 4069 
Most Minutes Played—Filip (Y1) 80 minutes 



MENTAL HEALTH AND WELLBENG 
HOW TO OVERCOME WITH FEAR AND ANXIETY 
Fear and anxiety can last for a short time and then pass, but they can also last much longer and you can get stuck with 
them. In some cases they can take over your life, affecting your ability to eat, sleep, concentrate, travel, enjoy life, or even 
leave the house or go to work or school. This can hold you back from doing things you want or need to do, and it also af-
fects your health. 
GO TO THE WEBSITE AND FIND OUT MORE            
 
                                                                                       https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/publications/overcome-fear-anxiety 
 

‘Talent wins games but teamwork (cooperation) and 
intelligence wins championships’ Michael Jordan 

YEAR 6 ‘THE WALK’ 
 

This week our Y6 walking group did The Fisherman's 
Trail at Formby.   

 
Woodlands Point to Fisherman's 
Path is a 8.9 kilometer out and 

back trail located near Southport, 
Merseyside, England that fea-

tures beautiful wild flowers and is 
rated as moderate. 

www.alltrails.com/trail/england/merseyside/woodlands-
point-to-fishermans-path 

  

ATTENDANCE IS ONE OF OUR VALUES.   
ATTENDANCE Superstars last week are Year 5jpb 
with 96.8% attendance all week!! 
Well done Year 5JPB!! 
PLEASE try to make sure your child is in school, on 
time, every day.   

THIS TERMS TOPIC IS  

HEALTH AND  
WELLBEING 
 
Year 3 classes started a 6 week 
teamwork project, they played 
games and had lots of fun whilst 
learning the im-
portance of one of our 
values 'Cooperation' . 
 
Year 6 had their RSE 
sessions delivered by 
Brook Clinic.  

Look out 
for  the 
PSHE 
page on 
our web-
site for 
more 
details 
of what 
we are 
learning  
in PSHE. 

DAPO ADEOLA AND YEAR 2! 

On Friday Year 2 are joining other schools across the 
country to zoom with author and illustrator Dapo Adeo-
la. We have been looking at some of the books he has 
illustrated this week.  
On Thursday he releases his first book as an author 
and illustrator called 'Hey You' and we are very lucky to 
have been given a 
copy of the book for 
us to 
read in 
school.  
 

YEAR 6HB  

 

 Next week is healthy eating week and to 
support this our EYFS and KS1 children 
will take part in a dance session with 
LEAP Dance and Gymnastics.  
The session will focus on how a healthy 
lifestyle can benefit us all, not just our 
physical well-being but also our mental 
well-being.  
 
Lots of music and fun!! 
 
Here's the timeta-
ble of when it is 
taking place in-
case you want to 
put that in the let-
ter too 
Tuesday 
Miss Barton 
Miss Yates 
Thursday 
Miss Rose 
Miss Nesbitt 
Friday 
Mr Pearson 
Miss Abe 
 
 
Children come to school in their PE 
clothes or sports clothes on the day. 

KEY STAGE 1 AND RECEPTION REMINDER : Year 6HB will be swimming on 
Wednesdays for the rest of the term. 
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IN NURSERY THIS WEEK 
 
This week in nursery the children have all been very excited for our 
return to school! They have all really loved our new outdoor area, in 
particular the new sand and water equipment. This term we are learn-
ing all about minibeasts. The children are already enjoying the topic 
and learning about different insects and bugs and their habitats.  
 
Great work everyone!! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPOILER ALERT 
We are reading these books a little bit at a time. It would be lovely if you want to read 
this book with your child but please wait until summer when we will have finished the 

story! 
Then you can ask them all about what happens in the book. 

 
IN RECEPTION THIS WEEK 
It was lovely to welcome Reception back into school this week after half term. We particularly 
enjoyed hearing about some of the wonderful places that some of you have been able to visit 
over the break. It is fantastic that many of you have been able (and allowed!) to visit beaches, 
parks and zoos.  
The children were delighted to find out that the work on our outdoor area had begun. They 
have been enjoying exploring our new area alongside their friends. They are 
looking forward to seeing the new area when it has been completed, this will 

be in September, so the children will be invited for a visit when they are in Year One.  
The children have also been practising their estimating skills this week. We made the 
most of the lovely weather and took our maths session outside. We visited different 
areas where we had to estimate how many children we thought would fit around the 
big tyre, and on the bench. We had to use our maths to make a sensible estimation.  
Also, this week the children came into our classrooms to find some objects in and 
around our water tray. We found lots of different sea creatures, shells, a bucket and 
spade, a raincoat, and a whale. We talked a lot about why we thought that these 
things were in our class, who the raincoat might belong to, and where the whale might 
have come from. We are going to look after the whale for now, and we have been 
starting to use information books to find out more about whales. We found out the 
lengths that some whales measure, and we took to our playground to mark out the 
sizes of these whales. We couldn’t believe our eyes, they are so big and long! 

Amazing 
effort this 
week every-
one!! 
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